
  
Grades 6-8 Announcements   

 

Good Morning Students and Staff!  Today is Thursday, October 13, 2016   

 

  Lunch today will be Nachos, Refried Beans, Carrots, and Fruit. 

 

1.  The Macoupin County Anti-Meth Coalition is having their annual poster contest.  The 

contest is designed to raise awareness about healthy alternatives to drug use.  The 

phrase “the Drug Free Force is with me” must be used as a theme in the poster and it 

must be original art work. The posters are due to the office by October 28th.  For more 

information and for all the directions, please stop by the office for a flyer. 

 

2.   All MS Students:  if you are interested in being a member of the Yearbook Staff, please 

pick up a packet from the office or from Mrs. Allen.  All completed packets need to be 

turned in to Mrs. Allen by 3:00 on Friday, October 14th. 

  

3.   Science Club Members:  There is a meeting for you on Tuesday, October 25th in the 

cafeteria from 3-4. 

 

4.   Panther Shout outs!!!  A Panther Shout-Out to Student Council, Ms. Shuster, and Mr. 

Eldridge for organizing, facilitating, and purchasing much-needed printers to our 

Language Arts teachers!  These printers will allow our writers to publish their writing, 

make their writing accessible for peer review, and allow all of us to practice our writing 

skills.  Thank you for fulfilling a need on our school wish list and making it possible. 

 

5.   Another Panther Shout out goes to Devon Johnson, Kenzie Barenthin, and Abby 

Caufield from Miss Coe!  Panther Pride is Helping Others without being asked!  Devon, 

Kenzie, and Abby were helping by asking Miss Coe if she needed any help in her 

classroom and worked 15 minutes sorting and filing papers for her.  They used their 

free time in study skills to help!  Great Job Devon, Kenzie, and Abby. 

 

6.   Panther Pride is Helping Others – another Panther Shout out goes out to Justin Hull, 

Grace Vincent, and Tanner Wilson from Mr. Mulacek. A student dropped their pencil 

box and everything scattered during passing time.  These 3 stopped to help gather 

everything up.  Mr. Mulacek has 2 of these students in his class everyday and they 

always display positive attitudes.  Great job Grace, Tanner, and Justin!!! 

 

7.   Panther Pride is being encouraging and a positive role model for our younger students!  

Russell Creasey would like to give a Panther Shout out to Josh McMillin for teaching 

him to shoot baskets in his free time.  Josh was very encouraging and helpful!  Great 

Job Josh. 

 

8.   And last for today, When you see Kevin Patrick today please share that his name was 

announced on the announcements for a Panther Pride Shout Out since he isn’t here to 

hear it.  Rebekah Hannah would like to give a Panther Shout Out to Kevin for 



ALWAYS being a hard worker and for never complaining.  She says:  Kevin cleans our 

cafeteria every day and never complains.  He works hard and he goes out of his way to 

try to say hi and be friendly to all the students.  Thank you Kevin for your dedication on 

making our school SHINE! 

 
 

Could the following student please come to the office after the pledge:  Hannah 

Wonaroski 

 

 
 

Happy Birthday to the following students.  Gage Mayes!  Please stop by the office sometime 

today for a treat! 

 

 

Please join me for a moment of silence at the time (20).  Thank you.  Now please 

stand for the pledge (5).  I pledge allegiance to the flag of the United States of 

America, and to the republic for which it stands, one nation, under God, indivisible, 

with Liberty and Justice for all.  

 

 

Thank You and have a great day. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

     

  


